On January 17th, Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item RE1 - Option to Extend Lease Agreement between Palm Beach County and the School District:

Question:  Is this what it is worth?

Response:  This is a continuation of a lease that was first executed in 2003.  The rent has remained the same over the past three years and will not go up in this fourth and final year.  We believe this is a fair amount for +/-4.5 acres of land in this area.
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